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“The City of Arkansas City strives to provide a high quality of life for its citizens by furnishing a variety of efficient  

services in a professional, courteous manner.” 
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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
This letter serves as our support for Twin Rivers Developmental Supports, Inc. as it seeks 
operating funds from the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) for Fiscal Year 2026.  
 
The City of Arkansas City and the Arkansas City Commission fully endorse Twin Rivers' 
efforts to provide public transportation services for our community. 
 
Transportation remains a critical need in our area. With support from KDOT, Twin Rivers 
Developmental Supports will be able to continue providing essential transportation services to 
elderly individuals, those facing financial hardship, and other residents in need. These services 
are invaluable in ensuring that all citizens have access to reliable transportation options. 
 
We strongly encourage the approval of this funding request for Twin Rivers Developmental 
Supports, Inc. to help meet the transportation needs of Arkansas City. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mayor Jay Warren___________________________________________ 
 
Vice Mayor Chad Beeson______________________________________ 
 
Commissioner Diana Speilman__________________________________ 
 
Commissioner Charles Tweddy_________________________________ 
 
Commissioner Tad Stover_____________________________________ 
 

 


